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SAMPLE LETTER TO LOCAL SECONDARY SCHOOLS

P. O. Box 850703

Alpharetta, Georgia 30302

July 4, 2005

Dr. Linda Henrie

Administrative Office of Curriculum Development

Alpharetta School System

405 East Davis

Alpharetta, Georgia 30301

Dear Dr. Henrie:

The annual awards program of the Piedmont Chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution (SAR) provides for the awarding of the SAR Bronze ROTC Medal to one deserving cadet in each of the ROTC units in your school district.

This very important SAR program is designed to recognize those students that excel in demonstrated patriotism and leadership and provide good role models for other students to follow.  This program is administered throughout the United States annually.  Historically, these projects have been administered by the Atlanta Chapter, SAR but your local Piedmont Chapter will handle them in the future.

We would like to know if you would be willing to participate in this program again this year.  Letting us know as soon as possible, would allow us ample time to order the appropriate number of medals and have them on hand.  The medals and certificates will be forwarded to the appropriate ROTC Commander once we are notified.

Please call me at 681-3735.  If for some reason we miss each other,  I’ll give you a call in two weeks.

Most respectfully yours,

Compatriot Joe Highonsar

